
From: Joseph Carter  
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 11:33 AM 
To: Kay Faris <KAY.FARIS@asu.edu> 
Cc: Mary Sully De Luque <Mary.Sullydeluque@thunderbird.asu.edu>; Lena Booth 
<Lena.Booth@thunderbird.asu.edu> 
Subject: RE: BA (Business Administration) 
 
Kay, 
 
Confirmed that Thunderbird has no objection to the WPC proposal as presented at the last CAPC 
meeting.  It was good to speak with you regarding this proposal. 
 
Joe C. 
 
Joseph R. Carter CPSM, C.P.M. 
Avnet Professor of Supply Chain Management 
Associate Director General 
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